

Padjanent Members

## 10 DOWNING STREET

THE PRIME MINISTER

21 January 1980)

Dear Edward,

Thank you for your letter of 15 January which enclosed Report No. 13 of the Review Body on Top Salaries, relating to Parliamentary Pay and Allowances.

I am most grateful to you and the other members of the Review Body for the consideration you have given to these matters and for your suggestion of a meeting. As you will understand, however, the Government will now wish to consider your recommendations with care and I will let you know in due course how our thinking develops.

Yours sincerely,

Margaret Thatcher

The Rt. Hon. Lord Boyle of Handsworth